
Rebate Program Follow-Up 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up regarding your recent 

application to our Rebate Program submitted on [Submission Date]. 

As of today, we would like to inform you that your application is currently under review. You 

will receive an update about the status of your rebate within the next [Time Frame]. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your participation in our Rebate Program. We appreciate your patience and look 

forward to providing you with an update soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


